
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 2 December 2019  

YEAR 11 MOCK EXAMS 

Good luck to all year 11 students taking their year 11 mock 

GCSE’s next week. Your hard work will pay off so that you can be 

better than you ever thought you could be. 

CONTINGENCY PLAN FOR EXCEPTIONAL CIRCUMSTANCES 

Fullbrook will always aim to be open as long as it is safe to do so, 

whatever the weather. If, for any reason, the site is opening later 

than usual this will be announced on the school website, social 

media and on Eagle Radio.  

Parents/carers should make their own judgement about the 

conditions of travel from their own location and the safety of their 

sons/daughters. We also ask that students who cycle to school only 

do so if the conditions are safe enough.  

More details on this are available on the Fullbrook website under 

the policies section. See attached letter. 

"Our lives begin to end the day we become silent 
about things that matter." — Martin Luther King, Jr. 

YEAR 13 MOCK INTERVIEWS – REQUEST FOR HELP 

Fullbrook 6 are looking for parents/carers to help with Year 13 mock 

interviews on January 21. Anyone interested can contact Mrs South 

on 01932 349301 ext 268, or southa@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk for 

further information. 

GENERAL ELECTION – REQUEST FOR HELP 

We still need additional volunteers to help out in the LRC during the 

Fullbrook Student Election. If you are able to help us on the morning 

of 12th December then please get in touch via email 

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk or call 01932 349301 and ask to 

speak to Miss Thompson. 

LES MISÉRABLES REHEARSALS W/C 9 DECEMBER  

Please see page 3 of the newsletter for next week’s rehearsal 

schedule and any important notices from Miss Lawrence. 

FULLBROOK 

CHRISTMAS 

CONCERT 

Tickets are now on sale from 

reception for our annual Music 

Department Christmas Concert 

which takes place on Monday 16 

December. 

The evening will be filled with 

festive favourites performed by 

many of the school’s musicians & 

singers, along with a special 

preview of our 2020 production,  

Les Misérables. 

Refreshments will also be on 

offer, with all proceeds from the 

evening going to the Music 

Department. 

Adults - £4 

Concessions - £2 
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SCHOOL UNIFORM DIRECT – NEW FULLBROOK UNIFORM 

The uniform shop in West Byfleet is currently offering 4 items for the 

price of 3 (cheapest item free) to anyone needing to purchase the new 

blue/black Fullbrook uniform. The offer runs until 21 December and is 

available in the West Byfleet shop or online. 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

  

w/c Monday 9 December  Year 11 Mock Exams 

w/c Monday 16 December  Year 11 Mock Exams 

Monday 16 December 6:30pm Fullbrook Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 18 December 12:30pm End of Term (early close for students) 

Monday 6 January   INSET Day 

Tuesday 7 January   Beginning of term – all students in school 

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 
via:  
info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    
concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         
homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 
Facebook & Twitter pages. 
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